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Welcome back fellow residents of White City (and those reading from the surrounding 
area) for the March 2023 edition of the White City Councillor Blog. This month’s blog 

will focus on Chillfest, White City’s Winter Festival! 

We're excited to invite you to join us on Saturday March 4 from 1 - 4 p.m. for an 
opportunity to bring the community together to celebrate winter recreation while 

promoting a safe family experience!

chillfest

Turn the page for more info!  → 



Municipal Budgeting Summary

- Mayor Brian Fergusson
If you have any questions, have a comment, want more information, or want to 
suggest a topic for a future blog please email towno�ce@whitecity.ca or call 

306-781-2355 – we look forward to hearing from you!

- Mayor Brian Fergusson

Our first Winter Festival was held in 2018 and over the past five years and each year we look forward to 
spending the day enjoying the, often times chilly, Saskatchewan outdoor with our residents and visitors to our 

community.  In 2022 we rebranded our Winter Festival with the help of local community members and the 
Winter Festival became CHILLFEST.

This year’s event will be one of our best yet with a number of activities happening at both the White City 
Community Centre (12 Ramm Ave East) and Double K Outdoor Rink (Corner of Deneve Dr and Gregory Ave E)

Double K
Outdoor Rink

White City
Community Centre

Bonfire
Skating
BBQ

Hot Cocoa
Marshmallows
Snowshoeing

Music by DJ Dusty

Inflatables
Sleigh Rides
Candy Floss

Interactive games
Face painting

balloon twisting
Hoop Dancing (2-3PM)

It’s not too late to Volunteer!
The Town of White City relies on, and greatly appreciates, 
volunteers to help put on great municipal events – please 

consider volunteering by signing up here: 
https://signup.com/go/TnjFgxW!


